
Indians of Wisconsin 

Bzs facsimile 

Dear Mr Loornis: I 

md remlar mail 

to your request for comments on documents related to 
Band of Chippewa Indians' financing agreement with Heartland 
that was forwarded by the Regional Office of the Bureau of Indian 

26,2010. Those documents are the (1) Master Lease 
Agreement, and (3) Leasehold Mortgage and Security 

B sed on our initial review, these documents appear to be nearly identical 
to those eviewed and incIuded in the OGC opinion issued on February 222MO 
(attache ). In the absence of mated  changes, there is no need for additional 
review. lease let us know if material changes have been made to the documents 
since the February 22,201 0 opinion. If so, we would be happy to review those 
changes. i 

questions, please feel free to contact Staff Attorney Jennifer 



~ 4 u l a  Hart, Director 
Office of Indian Gaming 




